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Pursuant to public notice, the meeting commenced at 10:02 am with a Call to Order by Chairman Ken 

Haiko. Roll call was taken, and quorum established. Mr. Haiko thanked Mrs. Thompson, Principal at Four 

Corners Charter School for hosting this month's meeting. 

MOTION: Motion was made by Dennis Clark and seconded by Tom Wheeler to amend the agenda by 

moving the Legislative Update to Administrative and add Cooper City Settlement to the agenda. 

Motion was approved unanimously. (5-0, 1 absent). 

I. ADMINISTRATIVE

Board Meeting Minutes October 2. 2019

• The board reviewed the meeting minutes from the board meeting on October 2, 2019.

MOTION: Motion was made by Dennis Clark and seconded by Billie Miller to approve the 

Renaissance Charter School, Inc. Meeting Minutes from October 2, 2019, as presented. Motion was 

approved unanimously. 

Legislative Update 
• Ed Pozzuoli from Tripp Scott, CS USA General Counsel, reported out to the board the

upcoming legislative agenda that outlined some of the initiatives such as impacting

teacher pay and changes to the MSD Commission, which CSUSA is in complete

compliance. Mr. Wheeler asked about fingerprinting in the various districts and working
on lobbying to impact that. Mr. Pozzuoli reported that part of the MSD Law changes

would be implementing a statewide clearing house for board members who have
schools in various districts. 

Legal Settlement for Cooper City 
• Mr. Pozzuoli updated the board on the settlement of the final claim from Renaissance

Charter School at Cooper City with a $150,000 payment that is included in the school's

budget along with a small contribution from CSUSA.

MOTION: Motion was made by Dennis Clark and seconded by John O'Brien, to accept the settlement 

for $150,000 from Renaissance Charter School at Cooper City FY20 budget, and to authorize Chairman 

Haiko to execute all the necessary documents pertaining to the settlement. Motion was approved 

unanimously. 

II. CSUSA REPORTS

Schools' Strategic Priorities for Continuous Improvement 

• Billy Miller thanked the CSUSA team for putting together a comprehensive dashboard

that is easy to read and shows how each school is performing in a single snapshot.
• Rita Weaver presented through the dashboard and oriented the board with the data

and the board roll up dashboard.
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